
 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

No 06: 12 March 2021   
 
Dear Parents & Caregivers 
Tēnā koutou te hunga pānui o tō tātou hāpori.  
Ngā mihi mahana ki a koutou katoa 
 
I hope you have all had a great week.  
Next week there are two things for your diary. 
The juniors will be having a demonstration afternoon on 
Tuesday 16th March from 1.00 – 2.30 pm. 
Unfortunately, we can’t tell you individual start times because 
sometimes there are lots of children in some races and they 
take longer and sometimes not. 
Year 5/6 children will be competing in Coastal Cluster 
Swimming at Clive on Wednesday. 
 
Wacky Hair day on 
Friday to support Aleah 
Paroli who is part of the  
Shave for a Cure 
programme this year 
was amazing. 
Congratulations to the 
school community. Over 
$750 was raised here on 
site adding to Aleah’s 
total which is now 
around $1550.      
 
Important Dates / School Events 
16 March  Coastal Cluster Swimming Y 5/6 
  Junior Swimming Demonstration 
  1.00 until 2.30pm 
31 March  Coastal Cluster Kio Rahi 
2 April  Good Friday 
5 April  Easter Monday 
6 April   Easter Tuesday – School Closed 
16 April  Final Day Term 1 
 
We’ve had a small problem with the pool water lately and if we 
can’t get it back today, we’ll have to close the pool over the 
weekend. Rest assured we are doing all we can so that the 
children can enjoy a good end to the swimming season. 
Koina ngā kōrero mo tēnei wā 
Kia pai ō koutou wiki 
Nāku nā  

Glenn 
 
Violin Lessons 
Thalita Magalhaes is a violin teacher offering lessons at her 
studio. If interested, please email thalita.violin@outlook.co.nz 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Gavin got a 10/10 for his practice wedding vows on Wednesday. 
We wish him all the best for his wedding this weekend. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Port Piranhas and Port 
Phantoms both had great 
basketball wins 
yesterday. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Chase in his 
beekeeping 
suit 
answering a 
range of 
questions 
about 
beekeeping 
in his class. 
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Wacky Hair 
Day Fun! 
Thanks to the 
amazing 
Parents and 
Caregivers 
for helping 
the children 
get behind 
such a 
worthy 
cause. 

 


